
PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

Contact:   Debbie Wegman, Community Services Director, City of Big Spring 

 

Date:  December 14, 2016 

   

Phone: 432-264-2516 

 

Event:   Spring under construction during renovation.  
 

The Big Spring CVB has contracted with Kelly Cook and KDC Associates to undertake a 

major renovation project at our Historic Spring. The project will put the spring area out of 

commission for the time being. Construction fencing will prohibit anyone from entering 

the area; please do not go into the spring area until construction is complete. Please be 

considerate of construction crews as they are coming and going in Comanche Trail Park, 

also please be advised that the walking trail that goes behind Dora Roberts Community 

Center to Belaski Pavillion will be closed during construction. Thank you for your 

patience and we are excited to unveil our newly renovated historic Spring.  

  
 


